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WESTERN ROUND-UP
The official publication of the:

WESTERN PENNSYLVANIA REGION
ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF AMERICA

The WESTERN ROUND-UP is the official publication of the Western
Pennsylvania Region, of the Antique Automobile Club of America and is mailed to
all members of the Region in good standing the week preceding the regular
monthly meeting.  The meetings are held on the third Tuesday of each month,
excluding the months of December and January.  The meetings are held at the
American Legion Post 982, (Pipetown) Hall, Latrobe, PA  15650, starting at 7:30
p.m.

All copies must be in the hands of the Editor by the FIRST OF EACH MONTH in
order to be published.  Any items contained herein may be reproduced, if proper
credit is given.  All articles submitted for publication may be edited for length,
grammar, accuracy and composition and will be used solely at the discretion of the
Editor.

Region dues are $10.00 until March 1, 2004 for Individual membership and
$12.00 after that date.  Joint membership dues are $15.00 until March 1, 2004 and
$17.00 after that date.  You must include your National card and National number.
Dues should be mailed to Tom Milligan, Treasurer, R.D.2, Box 449-S,
Greensburg, PA  15601.

FOR MEMBERSHIP PLEASE CONTACT ANY OFFICER

EDITOR:
Mark DeFloria

123 Fosterville Road
Greensburg, PA  15601

724-836-7414
westernparegion@hotmail.com

or
Visit Our Web site:  http:/www.aaca.org/westernpa

FOUNDED 1950      OUR 54TH YEAR



2

WESTERN ROUND-UP Vol.XXXXI No. 3  March 2004

2004 CALENDAR OF EVENTS
PLEASE READ! Sometimes information regarding an event changes after it is posted. To

avoid problems on your part, call ahead to verify times and dates of events
listed.

MARCH 16 WESTERN PA REGION MONTHLY MEETING

APRIL 20 WESTERN PA REGION MONTHLY MEETING

MAY 1 WESTERN PA REGION KICK-OFF PARTY

MAY 18 WESTERN PA REGION MONTHLY MEETING

JUNE 15 WESTERN PA REGION MONTHLY MEETING

JULY 20 WESTERN PA REGION MONTHLY MEETING

JULY 25 WPR ANNUAL PICNIC AND CORN ROAST

AUGUST 17 WESTERN PA REGION MONTHLY MEETING

SEPT 5 WESTERN PA REGION ANNUAL CAR SHOW

SEPT 21 WESTERN PA REGION MONTHLY MEETING

SEPT 25 WESTERN PA REGION CHANCE CAR DAY

2004 Dues are PAST due.
Please send dues to Tom Milligan.

$12.00 Individual or $17.00 Joint Membership.

COVER PHOTO: 1968 Mustang
Western PA Region Chance Car
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FROM THE EDITOR

BY MARK DeFLORIA
March!  Happy St. Patrick’s Day!  Is spring really here?  The Kick-off party is

scheduled for May 1st.  Please send in the reservation form in this issue to John
Kuhns.

Once again, I want to thank everyone who submitted articles for the Round-
Up.  The articles make the Round-up.  Contributing to this issue is Gary Cooper,
Fred Nicholls and Mike Kosko.  Please let these folks know that you enjoyed their
articles.

Dues are now PAST due.  Please see Tom Milligan to pay your 2004 dues.

Please submit items for the Round Up so it reaches me by the First of each
month by mail or email.  Articles can also be submitted at our monthly meetings.
All items must be written down, so that I can accurately include it in the next Round
Up. 

Correction to minutes of the January Annual Meeting:

John Ross Kuhns, Bill Rusnock and Charlie Schifano volunteered to be on the
Nominating Committee.  Dave Sheetz replaced John Ross Kuhns as he was
running for office.

WESTERN PA REGION - WEB SITE

BY MARK DeFLORIA
Our Region’s Website is www.aaca.org/westernpa.  The web page has a new

look.  Please check it out and let me know what you think.

WPR points can be viewed as well.  Points along with the current roster is
available on the “Members Only” pages.

We have a “new” email address.  It is westernparegion@hotmail.com.  Please
make a note of it.  
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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

BY DAN CALABRACE

Our February meeting started out fine but ended on a sour note. At the Annual
meeting Sally and Al Wirick were selected to receive the Jack Clark Award. I would
like to apologize to them for not presenting the plaque to them at the meeting.

John Kuhns volunteered to chair the Kick-Off Party.  It will be on May 1st.  I’m
sure it will be fun filled evening.  What better way for members and their families to
get together and Kick-Off the events for the year.

Stan & Eleanor Kanick are once again taking care of tickets for the chance car
so see them for tickets or if you would like to take it to an event. There are only a
few spots left for Twin Lakes Heritage Festival so give them a call if you would like
to help out. We will be continuing the point system for those selling tickets. This is
an easy way to get a free dinner or Western PA Region apparel. Cruising down the
road in our red 1968 red Mustang sure ought to attract attention. Sign up to sell
tickets on the car and have some fun.

Charlie Schiafano will be taking care of tours and keeping us up to date on
upcoming shows. If you have an idea for a tour or would like to do a tour, give him
a call.

As I read the Auto Round Up, others must be as anxious to get their cars out as I
am from the list of shows and events. Spring must be here. A sure sign it is, the
Dairy Queen is open. 


